
From: Dean of Students  
Date: Thursday, June 17, 2021 at 8:01 AM 
To: All McMinnville Students, All Portland Students, All OCE Students  
Subject: Higher Education Relief Funds (HEERF III) - Money Available to Students who attended 
Spring 2021! 
  
Dear Wildcats! 
  
As reported earlier, Linfield University was awarded a third round of funds for Student 
Emergency Relief Grants prioritizing awards to those with exceptional need.  It is important to 
note that there are some changes in process and eligible student expenses.   

HEERF III grant funds may be used for any component of the student’s cost of attendance or for 
emergency costs that were incurred after March 13, 2020 due to the coronavirus, such as 
tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health care) or childcare.  These funds are 
available to any student who was enrolled on or after March 13,2020.  Relief funds are not 
available to new students for Fall 2021.   
  
To apply for HEERF III Funds please log in with your Linfield credentials and find the 
‘Emergency Grants – HEERF III” form:   https://etcentral.linfield.edu.   
  
Eligible students have been expanded to include those enrolled exclusively in online programs, 
as well as to international students, undocumented students, and Deferred Action for Childhood 
Arrivals (DACA) recipients.  

   
If you and/or your parents have experienced a loss of income due to the COVID-19 Pandemic 
please reach out to the financial aid office at finaid@linfield.edu or call 503.883.2225.   
  
Enjoy your summer, 
  
Jeff Mackay 
Dean of Students 
He|Him|His (Learn more here.) 
900 SE Baker St. A490 | McMinnville, OR 97128-6984 
503.883.2436 | Linfield College Student Affairs 

 
 


